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Are you new to the Parish?  Has your status 

changed?  If so, stop by or call the Rectory 

(575-4741) and let us know. 

Book for Parish Prayer Needs:  Located in the Sa-
cred Heart Chapel of the foyer of the church is a po-
dium containing a prayer book.  In it parishioners, 
and others, are encouraged to write petitions seeking 
prayer for various needs.  The guidelines request that 
the intentions be limited to two lines and, for privacy, 
list only a first name.  At the end of each week, the 
intentions will be reverently disposed. 

A Message From Our Pastor Happening in the Parish During Lent 

 As we enter into the 
fifth week of Easter, we 
are reminded, in Saint 
John's Gospel, of the 
words of Jesus, prior to 
his being handed over to 
the authorities for cruci-

fixion:  ñMy children, I will be with you only a little while long-
er.  I give you a new commandment:  love one another.  As I have 
loved you, so you also should love one another.  This is how all 
will know that you are my disciples, if you have love for one an-
other.ò  In sharing love with others, we are testifying to our faith 
in Jesus.  Perhaps the one person with whom we choose to share 
kindness and love, on any particular day, will come to know Jesus 
through our act of charity.  Love comes with a cost, but when we 
offer it freely, it always returns to us in abundance.  Let us em-
brace the words and example of Jesus:  ñThis is how all will know 
that you are my disciples, if you have love for one another.ò  May 
you have a most blessed week with the Lord.  

  

Father Gary 

Blessing for Expectant Parents 
A blessing for all expectant parents is given after 
Mass on the first weekend of each month asking 
God to bless and strengthen them and their un-
born children.  Join other parents at this blessing 
on Saturday, April 30, and Sunday, May 1. Let us 
pray daily for them and for the right of all children to 
be born. 

Next Weekend 

Top right side of the old 
J.C. Penney building is 
coming down.  Following 
the removal of this portion 
a new roof will be installed. 
If you have not yet had the 

opportunity to make a donation or pledge, please contact the Parish 
Office at 575-4741 or email Donna at dmikulenka@olvcathedral.org so 
we can help you in making a contribution to the Capital Campaign. 

Something to Think About  
An egg broken from the outside is the end of life.  An egg broken 
from within is the beginning of life.  Break out of your comfort 
zone and try serving others; it is the beginning of a happy 
life.  Serve the Lord and begin a life of joy! 

Parish Collection For April 16-17 

Envelopes             $   11,298.00         
Loose                                                              5,173.50        
   Total          $   16,471.50        
 
Candle Stands/Book Rack                       $       365.00  
 
Maintenance Fund         $        153.00  

Next Sunday is First Sunday  
~ May 1 ~ 

Coffee, Fruit, & Donuts 
after the 7:30 and 9:00 a.m. 
Masses in the Cafeteria 
Hosted by the Altar Society 

Father GianMaria DiGiorgio, from San Giovanni Rotondo, 
Italy, will be celebrating Mass on Monday, May 16, at 6:00 
p.m. at St. Mary and Tuesday, May 17, at 6:30 p.m. at The 
Cathedral of Our Lady of Victory.  After Mass at Our 
Lady of Victory on Tuesday evening, Father GianMaria will 
give a presentation on St. Padre Pio ending with individual 

blessings using St. Padre Pioôs relics.  A reception hosted by the Our 
Lady of Victory Altar Society will follow in the OLV Cafeteria.  

Special Mass ~ Blessings ~ St. Padre Pio 

Next Youth Mass  
Sunday, May 1 ð 6:00 p.m. 

Youth Needed to Assist at the Sunday Youth Mass  
The Youth Mass, held the 1st and 3rd weekend of 
each month at 6:00 p.m., is served by our high 

school/college age youth and young adults.  Call the Parish 
Office (575-4741) to volunteer to serve as greeters/ushers, lec-
tors, gift bearers, music/choir, and altar servers.  Please consid-
er serving the Lord in this special ministry.  For more infor-
mation or questions please contact Kelly Aldis, Youth Minis-
ter, at kaldis@olvcathedral.org or text to 652-2943. 

mailto:kaldis@olvcathedral.org


FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 

The parishôs Finance Council will meet on Monday, 
April 25, at 5:30 p.m. in the Rectory. 

Why Do  

  Catholics 

    Do That ? 

ï  ñWeek at a Glance at OLVò ï  
 
Monday, April 25 ï Finance Council meeting, 5:30 p.m., Rectory; 
RCIA Classes, 7:00 p.m., Religious Education Building 

 

Tuesday, April 26 ï Mother of Grace meeting, 6:30 p.m., Early 
Childhood Center; Menôs ACTS Retreat Team Meeting, 6:30 
p.m., Library  

 
Wednesday, April 27 ï Teen ACTS Retreat Team Meeting, 6:00 
p.m., Library; Lector Training, 6:30-8:00 p.m., Cathedral  

 
Saturday, April 30 ï Blessing for Expectant Parents following 5:30 
p.m. Mass 

 
Sunday, May 1 ï  6th Sunday of Easter ~  
 Blessing for Expectant Parents following all Masses; First Sun-
day Coffee, Fruit and Donuts, following 7:30 a.m. and 9:00 
a.m. Masses, Cafeteria; Youth Mass, 6:00 p.m. 

 

Have a Blessed Week!  

Look Whatôs Coming 
Back to OLV 
Need Volunteers 

Childrenôs Liturgy of the 
Word:  Children (age 4 and old-
er) hear the readings, discuss 

them in words they can understand and also participate in activities 
helping them to grow closer to Jesus.  We need more people to get 
involved. Contact Bianca Horton at bmaries14@yahoo.com.  

Mothers of Grace is a new group of women in 
our parish who want to raise their children with 
faith, morals, ethics, and a strong foundation of 
Catholic values. Understanding that motherhood 
is a ministry in the ñdomestic churchò (the fami-
ly), we are striving to strengthen our families' 
faith through Bible study, presentations, and 
prayer.  This group is open to mothers of all ages 
and from all walks of life who, through fellow-
ship, shared experiences and ideas, will support 

each other in raising our children and keeping our families strong 
through Godôs grace.  If interested in joining this new vibrant 
group, the meetings are held each Tuesday, from 6:30-8:00 p.m., 
in the OLV Early Childhood Center. For more information, con-
tact Jennifer Ruiz  at jenniferschobey.ruiz@yahoo.com. 

Menôs ACTS Retreat 
May 19-22 

Registration forms are available for the next Menôs ACTS 
Retreat to be held at the Spiritual Renewal Center. Forms 
are available at the Rectory.  Any questions, please call 
Jamey Bauer, Director, at 935-4566; Don Pennington, Co-
Director, at 575-4333 or  Jeremy DeDear, Co-Director,                                        

      at 935-3473.  

Parish Happenings 

Hospitality Ministry:  The Ca-
thedral of Our Lady of Victory is 
committed to being a welcoming 
parish to the people of faith in the 
Diocese of Victoria.  With that in 
mind, we are looking for out-
going, caring people who would 
feel comfortable greeting parish-
ioners and visitors before Mass. If 
you are interested, call or email 
Jenny Vincent at 575-4741 or 
jvincent@olvcathedral.org. 

COME JOIN US FOR OUR SUMMER FUN DAY! 
Summer Fun Day ï Inviting children (4 year olds ï 
incoming 6th graders) to a fun-filled morning as 
they learn more about their faith through playing, 
music and art projects.  Registration for this event will begin in 
May.   The parish is offering this opportunity instead of Vacation 
Bible School which would have lasted the entire week.  Watch the 
bulletin for more detailed information about this upcom-
ing Summer Fun Day on Wednesday, June 22.  For this special 
day to be a success and reach out to our young parishioners, 
we need adults to help with the various parts of the morningôs 
activities. Students in grades 7ï12th are also welcome to 
get service hours by helping with the children.  To volunteer or if 
you have any questions, please call the Religious Education Of-
fice at 575-8132.  

L         K 

 
Altar Society  
May 

Church Cleaners 
 

Estelle Flores 
Jackie Gladney 
Patti Stolle 
Stacy Willemin 

Why do we call priests ñFatherò? 
You can find out a lot about the back-
ground of this on the internet. Basically, 
it goes back to the New Testament tra-
ditions of Peter, Paul and John, all of 
whom addressed the people to whom 
they wrote as their "children." It signi-
fies spiritual fatherhood.  

Many dioceses right here in the United States 
do not have enough priests and trained lay 
ministers to serve their parishes. These dio-
ceses are known as home missions. The 
Catholic Home Missions Appeal, which 
will take place this weekend in the second 
collection, supports these dioceses by fund-
ing essential ministries, including seminary 
education and lay ministry training. Please be 
generous in this appeal and share your re-
sources to strengthen the Church at home.  

Special Collections 

Next weekend the second collection will be for Retired and 
Need Priest of the Diocese of Victoria.  The Diocese of Victo-
ria, like others, faces a growing need to provide for our retired 
and ailing priests.  Some of these needs are met by the Diocesan 
Services Appeal (DSA) budget - others are not.  This collection is 
an opportunity for those who wish to make a contribution for 
helping the retired and needy priests in our Diocese who have 
served Christ and His Church.  
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